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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
ITB No. 24-T000690/JG 

HVAC REPAIRS ON SYSTEMS UP TO TWENTY-FIVE (25) TONS 
 
 

DATE:     Tuesday, November 26, 2024 

TO:          All Interested Parties 

After a thorough review of the bids received, Hernando County Government staff intends to 
recommend to the Board of County Commissioners of Hernando County, Florida, a contract award for 
the above solicitation be approved with: 
 

Air Mechanical & Service Corp 
4311 W. Ida St 
Tampa, FL 33614 
 

Help You Cool LLC 
8140 Christopher Ln. 
Weeki Wachee, FL 34613 

 
 

Kenyon & Partners, Inc. 
3203 Queen Palm Drive 
Tampa, FL 33619 
 

Sherman Mechanical Contractors 
4352 SE 95th Street 
Ocala, FL 34480 
 
 

The tentative date for this recommendation is January 14, 2025.  The final contract award is subject to 
funding availability, insurance coverage, and approval by the Board of County Commissioners of Hernando 
County, Florida. 
 

Please be advised that pursuant to Section 22 of the Hernando County Procurement Manual, which can 
be found on Hernando County’s Procurement Department webpage, to initiate a protest, a written notice 
of protest must be filed with the Procurement Department’s Chief Procurement Officer within seventy-
two (72) hours of the posting of the notice of intent to award or notice of award, or within seventy-two 
(72) hours of the posting of the solicitation, whichever is being protested, pursuant to section 
120.57(3)(b), Fla. Stat. (2023).  Failure to timely file a notice of protest constitutes a waiver of proceedings 
under Hernando County ordinances and Chapter 120, Fla. Stat. (2023). The protester must include a 
protest bond with its notice of protest. 
 

Thank you for your interest in conducting business with Hernando County Government.    
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
For:  Carla Rossiter-Smith, MSM, PMP 
Chief Procurement Officer 


